Hi Duplicate Lite enthusiasts,
Our games have been growing slowly and now:

Time to have some fun and be generous!

Christmas Party Thursday Dec 23, 10:15am.

If possible, there will be 2 sections - open and 0- 299. Prizes will be awarded for the most Christmassy
attire. Santa along with his helpers, will be bringing a gooddie bag for all. Please add an extra 45 minutes
to the game as it is a party! Does anyone have an artificial Xmas tree and/or decoration that we could use
starting this week? It would be so nice to celebrate the season and see friends! Hope you can join us.

Snow days
Please check our website on any day that we have snow. If we have to cancel the face-to-face game at
Elgin Hall, we will have an online game on BBO. Either way, there will be a game.

Donations to the Food Bank - Cash donations only - Week of December 13

The Duplicate Lite bridge clubs will be running a Surrey Food Bank Drive the week of December 13. The
club will be donating the table fees from the three games in the week. We will not be collecting any food
items this year, only cash donations. We have created a web link where players can make additional
personal donations at DUPLICATE LITE and SURREY BRIDGE CLUBS SURREY FOOD BANK FUND
2021 - CanadaHelps. We will also accept additional cash donations from players at any of the games.

Ho ho ho
John Ed Ben Bob and Jane



